2024 Bylaws changes 
The Saskatchewan Horse Federation will be presenting updated bylaws at the AGM in March 2024 for membership review and approval.  

At the 2023 AGM the SHF Board presented a verbal review of the SHF Constitution changes, but approval was deferred to the 2024 AGM. 

To ensure that members have a chance to review and provide feedback prior to the 2024 AGM we have posted the document with changes highlighted on the SHF website. 

In January we will have a membership information session via zoom to address any questions.  

If you have any questions, please send an email to ed@saskhorse.ca with “SHF Bylaw changes” in the subject line.  
 Thank you 
